
St. Paul Lutheran Church                  Days to Celebrate!        June 2014 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 
 

Sue Katterhenry’s 
Baptism 

2 
 

Betty Christianson’s 
Baptism 

3 
 

Chet and Denise 
Organ’s  

Anniversary 

4 5 6 
Roy Cruse’s 

Baptism 
 

Mackenzie  
McMillan’s Birthday 

7 
Lynn Oswald’s  

Birthday 
 

Dylan Kothe’s  
Baptism 

8 9 
Cathy Johnson’s  

Baptism 
 

Lorene Elliott’s  
Birthday 

 

Tyler Bosetti’s  
Birthday and  

Baptism 

10 
 

11 
Chet Organ’s  

Birthday 
 

Mark Mueller’s  
Baptism 

 

Bryan and Kerri  
Carroll’s Anniversary 

12 
Pam Elet’s Baptism 

Betty Blasers’  
Birthday 

Peggy Peake’s  
Baptism 

Marie Leppla’s  
Baptism 

Bryan Carroll’s  

13 
 

Nick Fillbach’s  
Baptism 

 
Sarah Fillbach’s 

Birthday 

14 
 

Ron and Carol 
Josh’s Anniversary 

15 
 

Lindsey Hassenfelt’s 
Baptism 

 
Carl and Jeanette 

Briscoe’s Anniversary 

16 
 

17 
 

Judy Markee’s 
Birthday 

18 
 

Dan Carlson’s  
Birthday 

19 
Jim and Karen Sau-

dargas’ 
Anniversary 

 
Jack and Gladys 

Weeden’s  

20 
 

Lucille Alton’s  
Baptism 

21 
 

Jameson Boogaard’s 
Birthday 

 
Rod and Cathy  

Johnson’s  

22 
 

23 
 

Jane Carr’s  
Birthday 

24 
 

Leroy and Lyn  
Cruse’s Anniversary 

25 
 

Mary Olson’s  
Birthday 

26 
Roger and Jean Neit-

zel’s Anniversary 
Hayden Murry’s 

Baptism 
Mark and Beth  

Stibbe’s Anniversary 
Judy Gallagher’s 

27 
 

JoAnn Leppla’s  
Birthday 

28 
 

Mark Stibbe’s  
Birthday 

29 30      



First Communion 
Congratulations to Danica Boogaard who 

took her First Communion April 17th!  

Danica is the daughter of Joel and Angela 

Boogaard, and granddaughter of Gayle 

and Martin Scott.   

 

Baptisms 

Jaxon and Jameson Boogaard became 

baptized children of God on Sunday, May 

11.  They are the sons of Joel and Angela 

Boogaard, and grandsons of Gayle and 

Martin Scott.   

 

Graduates 

Our congratulations to the recent  

graduates at St. Paul! 

Courtney Behm—Turner High School 

Adam Hubb—South Beloit High School 

Michaela Shepherd—Beloit Memorial  

High School 

Anna Vo—Hononegah High School 

Stephen Fields—Turner High School 

Rachel Shepherd—Bachelor’s Degree,  

UW Superior 

Marilyn Harris—Master’s Degree, 

UW Platteville 

Brenda Kothe—Master’s Degree,  

Judson University 

Graduate Recognition is Sunday, June 15 

St. Paul Scholarship Committee 

The St. Paul Lutheran Church Scholarship Fund 

has scholarships available for 2014.  Any stu-

dents, members of St. Paul Lutheran Church, 

enrolled in any church sponsored or ELCA 

sponsored college or university may apply for 

one of these scholarships.  Please contact the 

church office or one of the following members 

of the Scholarship Committee before June 15, 

2014 for more information:  Ron Josh, Ivan Eck-

holm, Jan Kntuson, Roger Neitzel, Zach Fillbach, 

John Petersons, Anne Schilling, or Karl Schilling. 

 

Rainbow Station Nursery School 

Help to get the word out!  Enrollment for the 

2014—2015 school year is being accepted now.  

There are materials  in the church narthex for 

you to post at work, around town, or to pass to 

those that you know.  The mission of St. Paul’s 

Rainbow Station is to offer a Christian based 

nursery school experience to 3 and 4 year old 

children.   

 

OWLS 

Thursday, June 26   12:00 

Corey Gloor, Broadcaster for the  

Beloit Snappers on Beloit’s 1380 AM and 105.9 

The Hog FM will present the program. 

St. Paul Movie Discussion Group 

The group is currently seeking a leader for the 

coming film series year.  Please see any Parish 

Ed Board member, Billie Kentizer, Merlin Ken-

nizer, Katie Hassenfelt, Martin Scott, Cyndi 

Martalock, Kerri Carroll, or Karen Saudargas 

for more information. 

 

Prayer Breakfast 

Saturday, June 7   8:30am 

Come to share prayer and breakfast! 

 

Softball Team News 

The Softball Team wishes to thank everyone 

who participated in the Easter Breakfast. The 

team had net income of $270 toward their 

$455 entry fee. Also special Thanks to the 

OWLS group and Donna Gurholt for their addi-

tional donations. Thank You!! 

Raffle winners were: Braun Jersey – Alex 

Snook; Sports Ill. Bag – Dave Knutson; Water 

bottle – Alex Snook; Baseball cards – Chet Or-

gan; Packer tin – Sherri Hughes.  

The team will be playing on Thursday nights at 

either Telfer or Krueger Parks. Schedules are 

now available and posted on the stpaulbe-

loit.org website under Organizations/Softball. 

Watch your Bulletin for upcoming game times. 

LET’S PLAY BALL!!!  


